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	Dear Parents and Carers,
As another term draws to a close, we have had a fantastic start to the new year! The children have enjoyed lots of visitors to the school, including some of the four-legged variety … read on to find out more!
The Fountain Inn
There was great excitement in both Robin and Woodpecker Class on Thursday 25th January when we had a visit from the Chailey Tractor Club. Their family tractor fun day event held at The Fountain Inn, Plumpton Green, had raised over £300 for our school, so there was only one way to deliver the cheque … by tractor! A huge thank-you to the Chailey Tractor Club and all the staff and regulars at the pub for their generosity! 
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Thank-you to all the parents who attended our parent forum on Wednesday 24th January. We are very grateful to the continued support of parents at our school, and we had some positive and productive feedback.

Daily Mile

Please ensure your child has a pair of trainers or plimsolls in school to change into for the daily mile. School shoes are not suitable footwear.

Art Workshop Day
On Monday 29th January, KS2 were visited by local artist Mrs Maureen Burgess. As part of their science topic ‘Earth and Space’, the children were taught specific techniques which enabled them to create their own space themed paintings, many of which are on display in the school corridor. Well done to all the children in Kingfisher Class and Owl Class for your superb paintings!

Safer Internet Day

On Tuesday 6th February, the whole school participated in Safer Internet Day. After a whole school assembly, which identified how the internet should be used safely, each class completed an activity linked to internet safety. Some of the children’s work will be on display in the school corridor.

Whole School Music Day

On Friday 16th March, we will be having a whole school music day. Mrs Jane Humberstone, from the East Sussex Music Service will present an assembly and then hold music workshops throughout the school. The music will be linked to next term’s topics: Dinosaurs in KS1 and Castles in KS2. The children will then continue this work in the weeks to follow. Many thanks to our wonderful PTA, who are funding this exciting event!
Parents Evening

Parents evening will be held on Tuesday 20th March between 4pm and 7pm and on Thursday 22nd March between 3.30pm and 5.30pm. Appointments will be available to book from the first Monday after half-term.

Attendance
Attendance continues to be an important focus in school. If your child is unable to attend school (due to illness) please contact the school office daily by 9.00am on 01273 890338. Here are the attendance results up to 9th February 2018:
Class 

Attendance
Robins

91.24%
Woodpeckers

96.08%
Kingfishers

94.84%
Owls

94.17%
Congratulations to Woodpeckers.

	Science Day
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Last Tuesday, the children participated in a whole school science day. Each class had a scientific enquiry to investigate, which involved lots of practical experiments and team work. We also welcomed Mrs Gattiker (mum to Joseph in Year 1), who told the children about the work she does as a scientist at the Millennium Seed Bank at Wakehurst Place. She brought some amazing seeds in for the children to see and touch and gave them the opportunity to plant their own seeds to carry out an investigation in class. A huge thank-you to Mrs Gattiker, who donated her time to spend the day with us!

Listening Dog
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This term, we have welcomed two very special visitors to our school: Poppy and Bella, the listening dogs! To raise money for their class charity, The Dog’s Trust, the children in Kingfisher Class were sponsored to complete a 7 hour reading marathon! Many thanks to Mrs Sue Seymour and her sister-in-law Mrs Margaret Seymour for bringing the professionally trained dogs into school. 
Class Blogs

Don’t forget to look at your child’s class blog for up to date information. Class blog addresses:

Robin Class:

plumptonrobins.wordpress.com 

Woodpecker Class: plumptonwoodpeckers.wordpress.com
Kingfisher Class:

plumptonkingfishers.wordpress.com
Owl Class:

plumptonowls.wordpress.com
Dates for your diary

February 2018
Monday 19th
First day of Term 4

Thursday 22nd 

Swimming gala Y4-Y6 (invitation only)

w/c Monday 26th
World Book Week

Wednesday 28th 

Y5 science at Cumnor House 

2.00pm – 3.30pm

March 2018
Thursday 1st

Dress Up Day
Thursday 8th
Owl class assembly 9am
Thursday 15th 
Kingfisher class assembly 9am
Friday 16th
Whole school music day 

with Jane Humberstone
Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd 

Sports Relief Week

(more info. to follow)

Tuesday 20th 

PARENTS EVENING 4pm – 7pm

Wednesday 21st 

Year 5 science at Cumnor House 

2.00pm – 3.30pm
Thursday 22nd 

Woodpecker Class assembly 9am

Thursday 22nd

Year 5 at the Big Bang Science event at Kings Academy, Ringmer 

Thursday 22nd

PARENTS EVENING 3.30pm – 5.30pm

Thursday 29th 

Robin Class assembly 9am

Thursday 29th 

Last day of Term 4

Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 

EASTER 

HOLIDAY

April 2018
Monday 16th 

First day of Term 5
May 2018
Monday 7th 
BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED
Monday 14th  - Thursday 17th 

Year 6 SATs week

Monday 14th – 

Friday 18th 

Year 5 Bikeability

1pm – 2.30pm

w/c Monday 21st

Year 2 SATs

Friday 25th 
Last day of Term 5
Monday 28th – 

Friday 1st June
HALF TERM
w/c Monday 11th June

Year 1 Phonics Screening
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